Community Education Department Program Report October 2015

- Members of District 152 attended the School Counts Volunteer Recognition banquet on October 7th at Hinsdale Central High School. We also had an opportunity to meet all of their donors and benefactors from the organization. Many of them had past ties to Harvey that made them want to keep a partnership with our district. Special thanks to Rich Fleisher for all this work and dedication to our district.
- We have been invited to attend the My Joyful Heart "All That Jazz" Gale on Friday, October 23, 2015. My Joyful Heart has been partnering with the district for 8 years. They give 182 children in the district gifts 5 times a year. Community Education will attend to support this organization that has worked with our children for so many years.
- Community Education along with several churches in the Harvey area will begin our annual Coat and uniform drive. Ms. Bolton is working with First Lady Beverly Smith of St. Mark Church and they hold their drive during the months of October and November.
- The following programs and events are coming up on our area. Flyers have been approved and sent to the schools for each event:
- > Harvey Park District Daddy Daughter Dance, October 17th 708-331-3857.
- > Harvey Park District, Halloween Fest Saturday, October 31st 3:00-6:00pm
- ➤ Heather Health Care, Halloween Adventure, Friday October 30th 3:00-5:00pm
- > My Joyful Heart Gala, Friday, October 23rd 6:00-10:00pm